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To the Board of the SMCHD,

I am a long term resident of San Mateo County who has long been delighted that we have no
off shore drilling to mar our beautiful coastline. 

The recent southern CA oil spill makes it even clearer that we should never do that.  Please
vote to approve Resolution 21-17 opposing gas and oil drilling in Federal and State waters off
the CA coast.

Thank you,

Judith Murphy

Portola Valley, CA 94028




